Gayla Sink

From: Amos Abbott

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:28 PM
To: Gayla Sink

Subject: FW: E911 appointment

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 12:21 PM

To: Amos Abbott <amos.abbott@franklincountyil.gov>
Cc: Andrea Bolen <cityclerk@westfrankfort-il.gov>
Subject: E911 appointment

Mr. Abbott,

Please allow this email to serve as my appointment if Deputy Chief Clint Willis to the 911 board.
Please let me know if you need a resolution to that effect or anything else.

Thank you,

Tim Arview, Mayor
CITY OF WEST FRANKFORT



